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Amendment Statement 

April 21, 2017 

 

This application is being amended to instead stay at the licensed site and instead change the azimuth of 

the existing antenna over what is currently licensed.  Therefore the applicant no longer is pursuing a 

move to the Clay Jones building and is instead simply seeking a new azimuth orientation for the 

antenna. 


